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In all things fairness. 
                                                        To have a valid redistricting effort there has to be an adherence to the 
stated criteria. 
The plan that best falls within the historic criteria is the Republican Plan B and the Congressional map 
put forth by the Redistricting Committee. 
As a former three-term Union County Commissioner I know that Oregon’s historic county line 
boundaries serve multiple purposes and a respect for those lines benefits counties, cities and school 
districts. 
Voters pick their political leadership. Political leadership should not blatantly pick their voters. There 
appears to be a disturbing effort on behalf of the Democrats’ planned submissions to destructively pick 
their political team. That ignores the existing communities of interest as well as violating the entirety of 
the redistricting criteria. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Colleen MacLeod 

 


